
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

February 3, 2021 4:12 pm  

The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you to the members of our Luther Manor Vaccine Subcommittee who 

have been meeting since last year to plan and organize our vaccination clinics, 
and thank you to everyone who set up the locations, those who assisted with 
transportation, nursing observation and traffic control. To those who facilitated 
scheduling appointments, kept track of all the paperwork, worked with residents 
and families to authorize the vaccine, helped staff overcome concerns and to 
those who helped with communications. Our one day total of nearly 500 
vaccinations was among the largest that Walgreens has administered. The best 
news is that individually and collectively, we have taken another important step in 
protecting our residents and staff from the virus, and toward ending this 
pandemic.  
 

Campus Happenings 

● Our second vaccination clinic was a huge success yesterday! Here are a few 
shots from both clinics and a couple of post vaccine interviews. Many second 
vaccinations and many first, yet none having serious side effects to report! Here 
are a couple of inspirational experiences by Barb and Shari that we just posted 
on Facebook! Also, below is a great before and after shot of Peter who got his 
second yesterday, as well as both of our clinic and observation areas. And yes, 
the fireplace and relaxing music helped calm any anxieties!  

 
https://www.facebook.com/LutherManorWI/posts/5043732499034447 

 



 

  
 

  
 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


